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Cook Community 
The Week Ahead: October 21 -25, 2024 

 

Monday Grab & Go Breakfast 
 

Tuesday  
Wednesday Grab & Go Breakfast 

 

Thursday 
 

Individual Photo Day  

Friday Provincial Professional Learning Day (No School) 
 

 
 

Important Information: 

 
1. PAC lunches are online through Munch-a-Lunch. An email was sent with 

instructions of how to log on to Munch-a-Lunch. This is a new system, so please 
give yourself time to set-it up. 

 
2. Please be sure to pay for your school fees using our Cash Online system asap. 

 
3. We are also need parents to please complete the school start-up forms and hand 

them in to classroom teachers right away as most of the forms are for safety 
reasons. 

 
4. As we enter the Fall season, we are already beginning to see students staying home 

who are not feeling well. If your child is sick and unable to participate fully in 
routine activities, please keep your child at home until they feel better. We thank 
you for helping to keep our community healthy. 

 
5. We had our first official rain day this week. Please be sure to send your child with the 

appropriate clothing for all weather conditions. A second pair of dry  
clothes is also a good idea to have at school. 

 
 

 
 

Upcoming Dates: 

• October 29 – Early Dismissal at 12 noon for Parent-Teacher Conferences 
• October 31 – PAC Lunch: Subway Day 
• October 31 – Halloween 
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Learning in the Library with Mrs. Storey 

 
In our library with Ms. Kim's kindergarten class, we learned about author Todd Parr and all his 

books! We read The Thanksgiving Book and connected to our Cook Cares circle.  

 

 


